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June 14, 2018          FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

De Pere moving decision on cultural district plan to July 17 
 

De Pere, WI: The City of De Pere is revising its review process for the Cultural District Master Plan and moving Council 
review from June 19 to July 17.  
 
This is the updated timeline:  
The City of De Pere Plan Commission will review the Cultural District Master Plan and prepare a recommendation on 
June 25.  
The Council will review the Cultural District Master Plan on July 17.  
 
This added time from June 19 to July 17 will provide opportunities to explore questions asked by the Council and to refine 
the plan document. It also provides the Plan Commission with an opportunity to provide insight and input and a 
recommendation to Council, while also allowing De Pere’s mayor and alderpersons additional time to solicit more citizen 
feedback prior to the council meeting. 
 
The Cultural District Master Plan focuses on the future development of the east side of downtown De Pere, primarily along 
the Fox River, as well as the integration of the proposed Mulva Cultural Center. The Mulva Cultural Center is proposed to 
be built at the southeast corner of Broadway Street, near the Claude Allouez Bridge east-side roundabout. 
 

### 
 
 
 
 

 


